
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2023 News  

Dear Friends and Family, 

On the first Sunday in October, we had a special service that reminded us of our continuous need to be thankful.       

The theme of the day was “abounding in thanksgiving” and was drawn from Colossians 2:7. The photo below 

highlights some of the things for which people were thankful. We had a fellowship meal after the morning service.   

  

Notes of thankfulness 

            Our annual continuous cricket match went well as we had several first-time attendees. We were able to   

            fellowship with youth from Ayr (a town an hour south of Townsville) and from Ingham (a town an hour north  

            of Townsville). 

            Regarding family news, Becca is feeling much better as her overall health has improved (thank you for   

            praying). Reese is less than a month away from finishing her university studies for the year. Bryce has two more 

            weeks of normal classes before having three weeks of exams and graduating from high school. Becca and I  

            have many responsibilities to finish up as we prepare to come to the States.  

            Please pray for us as we continue to prepare for our visit to the States in November. Please pray for the church 

            here to embrace the ministries of our church and to get involved. Thank you for your financial support and  

            prayers. 

 

            With our love and prayers,  

            Kelly, Becca, Reese and Bryce Gilliam 

 


